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    SCOTTISH OPHTHALMOLOGICAL CLUB

    TRAVEL AWARD 2024
All training grade doctors, currently working in Ophthalmology Departments in Scotland, are invited to submit an entry for the SOC Travel Award

Entries should be no greater than 3,000 words and take the form of a research project, audit, or clinical case report. 
While entries should primarily be the author’s own work, other contributors should be fully acknowledged. 

The work should be fully referenced and contain no more than 4 illustrations. Only one entry will be considered from each entrant.

PLEASE NOTE

Entries should not have been published previously and will be checked accordingly and withdrawn if this is the case.
Entries should be sent by electronic format by Friday 28 June 2024 to:


alison.simpson3@nhs.scot

The judging panel will consist of 3 Consultants from all over Scotland. Entries will be judged 

on a number of criterion including Scientific, Reliability, Originality, Importance etc.


The SOC £2000 Travel Award and Certificate will be presented to the winner at the SOC 
meeting on 15 September. A travel grant of £1000 will be awarded to the runner up. 


The winner will present back to the SOC Autumn Meeting in 2025 giving an update of the 
learning points from the meeting attended.

Dr Harry Bennett


Honorary Secretary                                                                    
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